## **Technology**

January Newsletter

## Dear Parents,

Happy New Year! December was so much fun! The children enjoyed an interactive read along story on the iPads about the birth of our savior, Jesus.

This month, the two year olds will be exploring numbers, shapes and colors through different activities on the iPads. The three and four year olds will begin by learning different forms of technology devices. We are going to explore many items including - calculators, thermometers, and light-up gloves. We will also be comparing items that are older devices with newer devices, for example, a Polaroid camera and digital camera, CD player and iHome, and a wall phone compared to a cell phone.

I am so proud of all the children and their developing skills in our Technology class. As we continue to learn more about computers and iPads, I hope the children are sharing with you all they have learned.

In His Name,

Sarah Benson





Communication is key!

I hope your children share with you all they learn at school. If not, ask them!



If you have any questions, ideas or concerns, please feel free to email me at <a href="mailto:sbenson@dayone">sbenson@dayone</a> christianacademy.

org.